
Year 1 Autumn 2 Newsletter

“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

Geography

In our geography lessons, we will be 

exploring the similarities and differences 

between cities, towns and villages. We 

will also look at the weather and 

understand how weather is recorded. 

Mrs Elliott, Mrs Nolan, Miss O’Kelly, Mrs Rookyard & Miss Vaughan

Autumn Term 2

Welcome back to school after the half term holiday. We hope you all had a lovely week off. 

The children have come back to school full of stories of the adventures they have been on 

and have enjoyed sharing these with their friends. 

We are excited for another fun and productive half term. 

English

In Year 1, the children will be using ‘’Owl 

Babies’ as a stimulus for their writing. We 

will be focusing on the skills of oracy and 

transcription whilst learning how to 

accurately write sentences and use capital 

letters and full stops. 

Maths

In maths, we will be focussing on 

addition and subtraction. We will be using 

tens frames and a variety of 

mathematical apparatus to support our 

learning and to explore numbers in 

different ways. 

Enterprise event

On the 21st November, we are holding our 

Christmas Enterprise Event. We hope you 

are able to come in for part of the morning 

and join your child whilst they are being 

crafty and creative. More details will follow 

shortly. 

Twitter & Marvellous Me

We update our school Twitter regularly with 

photographs of the children working in a 

range of lessons. Please take a look 

@BroadacreSch

We send messages and updates on 

Marvellous Me as well to celebrate the 

children’s work and behaviour. 

Science

In our science lessons, we will be exploring 

the seasons. We will also look at different 

types of trees and the parts of a tree. 

Christmas 

Year 1 will be putting on a Nativity 

performance called ‘The Little Big 

Nativity’. 

There will be performances on the 18th 

December at both 9:30am and 1:30pm. 

As we get nearer to the time, we will 

begin rehearsing the songs and acting 

parts with the children. 

Hull Truck Theatre 

On the 19th December, Year 1 and Year 2 

are really looking forward to their trip to 

the theatre to watch ‘The Borrowers’. 
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